KELP REVISION WORKING GROUP

- The Kentucky Environmental Literacy Plan (KELP) was supported by the Kentucky Board of education in conjunction with the rollout of the new Kentucky Academic Standards for Science in December of 2011.
 - The original plan was to review the document annually and revise and update the plan.
 - While the implementation advisory team has met and worked on implementation of the plan with KAEE when funding was available,
 - There have been no attempts to revise and update the plan since implementation.
- We are working to form a small KELP Revision Working Group to revise and update the plan so
 that it is more realistic and achievable. The first meeting will be scheduled after receiving
 responses from KDE and a school administrator.

Vivian Bowles	Retired Elementary Teacher
Melinda Wilder	EKU College of Education/KUPEE
Ashley Hoffman	KAEE
Brittany Wray	KAEE
Tresine Logsdon	Fayette County Schools
?	KDE (Waiting for Response)
?	School Administrator (Waiting for Response)
Billy	KEEC
Wesley	KEEC